APPENDIX B

Patricia Davies

From:

Alan Stone

Sent:

27 January 2016 10:01 Licensing Enquiries

Subject:

Stockwelll Farm Eggington Festival TEN

Hi Licensing,

Further to this application for a TEN, I object to this on prevention of public nuisance (noise) and public safety grounds. There is insufficient information on which to assess the merits of the proposals and as such I have to object.

Aside from this, the applicant has neglected to check the regulated entertainment box on the application form and as such I have emailed the applicant for further information. I have also advised that they should contact the SAG group with a view to presenting their proposals at a meeting.

If you have any queries then please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Alan Stone

Environmental Health Officer Public Protection

Central Bedfordshire Council Priory House, Monks Walk, Chicksands, Shefford, Bedfordshire, SG17 5TQ Direct Dial: 0300 300 4388 | Internal: 74388 | Email: alan.stone@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk

Information security classification* of this email: Not protected

*Information security definitions:

Restricted - Sensitive Data only to be sent via secure email e.g. GCSX or message labs Protected - Contains personal data covered by the Data Protection Agency Not protected - General Data